
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Suzuki 4th & 5th Grade Guitar Program Overview 2014-2015  

 
Goals: To develop your child’s interest, discipline, musical ability, and build a strong 

technical foundation for subsequent years of musical study. Our belief is that a supportive 

and positive learning environment, coupled with the parent’s involvement as the “at-home” 

teacher, will enable every child to reach 
their full potential.  

 
Schedule: Experienced 4th & 5th grade classes will meet ONCE a week 

on Wednesdays from 6 P.M. to 7 P.M. Beginning 4th & 5th grade classes will meet TWICE a 

week on Mondays and Wednesdays from 5:30 P.M. to 

6:00 P.M. (pending enrollment).   Classes will meet at Lakeville Elementary. Based on 

enrollment, the class sizes will be approximately ten students, instrument and ability 

specific. 

Parents are welcome, but not required, to observe their child’s Suzuki class. 

Your child will need to practice daily with parental supervision for optimum 

results. There will be three enrollment periods:  

 
 The program will run from September 29, 2014 to June 4, 2015  

 

Substitute/attendance policy: There are no refunds if your child is unable to 

attend their regularly scheduled class time. If you choose to discontinue, simply 

do not register for the next Suzuki session.  

 
Registration: To enroll your child, please fill out a registration form and submit 

your payment through our secure online fee payment system: On the District 

website, www.oxfordschools.org select Send Money-School from the Public 

Portal. The fee for returning students who own their own instrument is $50.00 

per month or $450.00 per year. The fee for new students who will need to rent 

an instrument is $65.00 per month or $585.00 per year. New students will 

receive their instrument and materials at their first Suzuki class.  

 

Monday, September 29th, 2014 – CLASSES BEGIN 

 
If you have questions, please contact Michele Demski at 248-709-8835 or 

mdemski07@comcast.net.

http://www.oxfordschools.org/
mailto:mdemski07@comcast.net


 


